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• The University of Belgrade’s heritage dates 

back to 1835 when the first mineralogical 

collection was given to the Serbian Grand 

Duke Milosh by the German Barron Von 

Herder.

• The University of Belgrade also influenced the 

formation of the National Museum of Serbia 

(1844) by appointing its professors as the first 

Keepers, whom contributed greatly by 

establishing the Museum and its collections. 



The very first collection



• In the recent years activities concerning our 
academic heritage have increased significantly 

and may be symbolized as the ongoing  ππππ3
initiative serving 3 basic goals:

• Prevention- risk management in order to prevent 
devastation of items and collections;

• Preservation-encouraging and implementing 
national museum standards and procedures;

• Promotion-introducing collections to scholars as 
research potential with scientific capacity and 
presenting its cultural values to general public.



• The academic heritage of the University of 

Belgrade today represents a unique entity 

testifying of development and significance of 

academic life in Serbia. 

• This entity is divided in 3 sectors: 

- architectural and natural heritage, 

- libraries and 

- museum/collections



Architectural and natural heritage

• 14 member faculties are housed in the buildings 
that are under protection of the Ministry of 
culture of the Republic of Serbia.

• The magnificent structure of the Rectorate, 
Kapetan Mišino zdanje, is recognised by the same 
body as the national monument of culture.

• 4 member faculties are proud owners of 
landscapes that are categorized as natural 
heritage: Agronomy, Geology and Mining, Biology 
and Forestry.



The Rectorate-Kapetan Mišino zdanje
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Natural heritage
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Libraries

• University library “Svetozar Marković” is in 

charge of all the libraries belonging to 

faculties, departments and institutes of the 

University of Belgrade

• The edifice is the very first building in Serbia 

that was designed and erected in 1926 to 

serve as the library. It was declared as the 

monument of culture in 1977.



University Library



Museums and Collections

• The University of Belgrade has approximately 40 
collections and museums all together. 

• The research aimed at identifying and 
documenting the collections is still undergoing 
therefore this number is given based upon 
available data.

• The data regarding 20 collections and museums 
was published within the catalogue University 
heritage of Serbia during the Universeum
meeting in 2017.



Museums and Collections

The first complete 

model of the 

Moon, 

Department of 

Astronomy

Learning tools, Collection of 

minerals and rocks, Faculty 

of Geology and Mining

Learning tools, 

Collections of 

minerals, Technical 

Faculty, Bor



Museums and collections

The Faculty of Forestry

The entomological collection

The Collection of Seeds

The Hunting collection



Museums and Collections

Museums of anatomy

The Museum of Anatomy, Faculty of Veterinary 

medicine
The Museum of Human 

Anatomy, Medical School



Museums and Collections

Museum of Pharmacy,  

Faculty of Pharmacy

The collection of instruments for 

experimental psychology Faculty 

of Philosophy



Museums and Collections

Museum of Sport, Faculty of Sport 

and Physical Education

Numismatic collection, 

University of Belgrade



Museums and Collections

• Beside historical and artistic values, these 

collections present very valuable research 

platform for future scholars.

• Our museums and collections are at disposal 

of the academic community but also host 

events aimed at promoting science and 

culture thus collecting and connecting among 

diverse target groups.
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